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rMeeting held Wednesday 28th September 2011 at Maesgwyn Community Centre, Wrexham

Since weekly layout building meetings commenced at Ian’s garage, progress on “Bryn-y-Mor” has advanced satisfactorily with a good deal of track being laid and buildings beginning to appear. The photo to the right shows the cottages and pub which Barry has built from Metcalfe kits. The street shown will be a cul-de-sac and a high level road will cross the tracks just beyond the last cottage and a footbridge will be constructed to give pedestrians access to the village, which will be inside the freight lines (where the scissors are).

In the background can be seen a street of low-relief shops (again courtesy of Barry). We are considering building a small park in front of these but nothing definite yet.


The pub sits on a removable section beneath which will be fitted point motors for the points on the low level line – a clearer view of this is shown in the photo below. A car park is adjacent to the pub.


The backs of the cottage will be accessed by a service road. The high level road mentioned earlier will skirt the backscene and give access to both parts of the village (high level and low level) and the quarry.
The quarry will have a disused narrow gauge tramway at an upper level. Ian is working on this using NBrass components and suitably butchered T Gauge track.
At the meeting at Maesgwyn most of the boards were set up so that everyone could see the layout gradually taking shape. What is needed are cottages – a lot of them! Barry distributed Metcalfe kits amongst members present so, hopefully, the village will start to take shape.

For those not also in the Chester Group, a précis of the announcements from Dapol’s Open Day is given below:

New steam locos – A3 and A4 to be in the shops for Christmas and Bulleid light pacific in both un-rebuilt (spam can) and rebuilt form to be introduced next year. Examples of the Gresley Pacifics were passed around for us to examine and they really are beautiful models with plenty of variety. Names and numbers as follows:-

A3

60045 “Lemburg” (Green, late BR, smoke deflectors & GNR type tender)

2750 “Papyrus” (Apple green, LNER, single chimney, new type tender)

60079 “Bayardo” (Green, early BR, single chimney, GNR tender)

4472 “Flying Scotsman” (Apple green, LNER, single chimney, corridor tender)

A4

3 “Andrew K McCosh” (Garter Blue, red wheels, single chimney, corridor tender)

60017 “Silver Fox” (Green, early BR, single chimney, corridor tender)

60021 “Wild Swan” (Green, late BR, double chimney, corridor tender) 

2509 “Silver Link” (LNER Grey, single chimney, corridor tender)* N’thusiast club limited edition

Spam can

21C164 (SR Green)

34066 “Spitfire” (Green, late BR)

34088 “213 Squadron” (Green, late BR)

Rebuilt West Country

34098 “Templecombe” (Green, late BR)

34030 “Watersmeet” (Green, late BR)

The BIG news is they are introducing NEM magnetic couplers on all their new stock and selling magnetic couplers for converting stock with Rapido type couplers. The latter type couplers will be included in boxes of new stock so you can “de-convert” from magnetic to old type couplers.

At last we will be able to have automatic uncoupling as standard so shunting yards and run round loops can be operated realistically. For stock with NEM coupling pockets it’s a simple matter of pulling out the old couplings and pushing in the new ones. Couplers and magnets will be available by late November.

Other news – 
38XX 2-8-0 expected Summer 2012

Class 56 due March 2012

Class 142 Pacer expect late 2012

Layout meetings each Wednesday evening from 7:00 p.m. at Toll Bar Road
Next meeting at Maesgwyn – Wednesday 26th October at 7:30 p.m.  
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